
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

We are already halfway through the term, the term is going quickly but it is clear to see the children are working 
hard. This week we have KS2 SATs taking place. The Year 6 children will be sitting the national tests Monday to 
Thursday and have been working really hard to make this week as successful as possible. We wish them the best 
of luck and know they will do their best, which is all we ask of them. As a result of the SATs taking place there 
will be some slight disruption to timings across the school, for example with break times, but we will ensure it 
has minimal disruption for everyone.  
 

Every Monday during assembly we celebrate the children via nominations. The children nominate each other in 
the class and then one is selected to be celebrated in assembly. This term there have been many different 
nominations from children being kind to others, pupils supporting each other with learning and children noticing 
each other’s hard work. It is always so wonderful to recognise the children’s achievements and how they 
demonstrate what good citizens they are in the school community. This week our Year 6 prefects were 
recognised for the help they provide across the school, it is wonderful to have such good role models as part of 
the oldest class and we hope to develop these roles in the coming years with the year groups coming through 
the school.  
 

Tonight SOCs will be hosting a Summer fete meeting via zoom. The link has been sent out this morning and 
anyone who would like to help with the Summer fete it will be lovely to see you there and supporting the school. 
SOCs are also hosting a uniform swap next Thursday, 19th May, after school and in preparation for this there will 
be a table of lost property outside the school this Wednesday, 11th May, after school. Please come along and see 
if any of the items belong to your child for you to reclaim.  
 

Attendance and punctuality for the last week dipped slightly. We know there were a lot of extenuating 
circumstances last week and this has affected our attendance figures. Last week we had a lot of children who 
were late by just a few minutes. Please try to ensure all children are here on time.  
 

With best wishes for the week ahead, 
Kate Yeoman. 

1st        Hazel Class  99.1%  

2nd        Elm Class  98% 

3rd         Oak Class  97.2% 

4th         Elder Class  95.8% 

5th         Pine Class  95.6% 

6th         Beech Class  95%  

7th        Hawthorn Class 86.9% 

1st         Hawthorn Class 100% 

2nd       Oak Class  96.7% 

3rd        Elm Class  94% 

4th        Hazel Class  93.9% 

5th  Beech Class  93% 

6th        Elder Class  91.6% 

7th        Pine Class  88.7%  

    

Newsletter – 9th May 2022 
On this Day - 1386 Treaty of Windsor between Portugal and England (oldest diplomatic alliance in 

the world still in force) 

Birthdays – 1964 Miloslav Mecir, Czech tennis player (Olympic gold 1988), 

Monday 9th May 6.30pm: Summer Fete meeting 

Thursday 19th May: SOCS uniform swap 

Thursday 26th May: Children Break up for half term 

Friday 27th May: Teacher training day  

Monday 6th June: Children return to school 

Thursday 9th June 6pm: New Parents Meeting  

Friday 1st July 3.30pm: Sumer Fete  


